
 

 

 

 
 

28 September 2023 – 13 Rabi al Awwal 1445 
 

Assalaamu Alaikum – ‘Peace be upon you’ 

 

RE: Year 11 reward trip to Drayton Manor Park 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
I am writing to inform you about a reward trip that we have organised for pupils in Year 11. The trip will be to 

Drayton Manor Park on Thursday 2 November 2023. 

 

The cost of the trip is £25; this includes the cost of admission to the park and also covers transport costs. This 

cost will be payable by Friday 13 October 2023; payment should be made via ParentPay using the option: 

“Year 11 Trip to Drayton Manor - £25”. 

 

Pupils will leave from school at 9am and will return back to school by 5.30pm 

 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 

Zubair Khalifa 

Assistant Principal 
 


